
 

 
 
19th May 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Re: Year 11 Trip to Thorpe Park Monday 14th June 2021 
 
 
As part of our Leaver’s celebrations for Year 11 we have arranged a visit to Thorpe Park 
theme park on Monday 14th June.  The coach will leave school at 7.45am and arrive back at 
school approximately 5.30pm in the afternoon. 
 
As with many school trips there will be a financial implication to cover the cost of the coach 
hire and the theme park ticket. By way of a recognition for all their hard work and 
achievements we have subsidised some of the cost, resulting in the total cost of the trip at 
£15.00 per student.  
 
To enable the trip to take place we have secured 2 coaches with a maximum capacity for 
100 students. From a survey in personal tutor time, we are aware that not all the students 
want to go and expect that all students who want to go will be able to. This will be confirmed 
to you on Monday 24th May. Following this confirmation, payment will then need to be made 
by Wednesday 26th May.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Samantha Shillitoe 
Head of Year 11 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

OUR COMMITMENT TO YOUR PRIVACY  
From time to time we may use your personal information to communicate newsletters or marketing information about events, 

products and services offered by the school which we feel are relevant to you. We will communicate marketing information to you 

on the basis of "legitimate interest" due to your current relationship with the school. You will find further information about how 

we use your personal information in our Data Privacy Notice by visiting http://www.chathamgirlsgrammar.medway.sch.uk/privacy-

parents/. Should you wish to opt out of receiving these communications at any time you can do so by contacting the school office 

via email: officeCG@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk 

 
 

 
 
Please return the reply slip to Student Services no later than Friday 21st May. 
 
 
 
Student’s Name: ___________________ Form: ________________ 
 
I have read the Thorpe Park letter and give permission for my child to attend Thorpe Park on 
14th June 2021 
 
Should the necessity arise while my child undertaking school activities, I agree to the 
Headteacher or her representative giving consent on my behalf for an anesthetic to be 
administered or for any other urgent medical treatment to be given if required. 
 
Parent: _____________ Signed: _____________ Date: ________________ 
 
Emergency Contact Name: _________________  
    
Emergency Contact Number: _______________ 
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